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ACCREDITATION STANDARD 8: FISCAL RESOURCES 

The Council was convened by Charles Hanson as the Accreditation Standard 8: 
Fiscal Resources Committee. 

The College is preparing for accreditation in Spring, 1990, and one of the 
components of the process is a college wide self-study in which committees are 
appointed to address nine major standards. 

Dr. Hanson, Business Manager, gave a brief overview of the responsibilities of 
the Fiscal Resources Committee and procedures for preparing the written draft, 
which he expects will be ready for committee review after the Thanksgiving 
holiday. The final report will be submitted to the Steering Committee for 
review. J. Diaz was selected to Chair the committee and to be its 
representative to the Steering Committee. 

The next meeting of the College Planning Council will be on November 21, 3:00, 
A218C. 
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